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First Nautical Safety Week says goodbye from Havana and Santiago 
de Cuba

Fecha:  19/06/2021 Autor:  Ministerio del Interior

More than thirty boats paraded this morning from the Morro Cabaña Historical Military Complex to 
the Torreón de la Chorrera to say goodbye to the First Nautical Safety Week that began last 
Monday, June 14, with about 100 crew members, including sailors, fishermen, Officers and 

members of the Revolutionary War Navy, the Border Guard Troops of the Ministry of the Interior (MININT), 
the Ministries of Tourism and Transportation, INDER and the Hemingway International Nautical Club, set sail 
through the waters of the Malecón in Havana. Small and large maritime vessels, adorned with dozens of 
pennants and pennants. Similarly, private boats destined for sport and commercial fishing, ships, sailboats and 
boats of various types set sail this morning from the Bay of Santiago. The nautical parade on both sides of the 
Island serves to close the day that brings together, for the first time, dissimilar institutions and state bodies with 
the aim of strengthening the culture and maritime awareness of the population, as well as the domain of security 
measures Nautical Specialized videoconferences and exchanges from the Naval Detachments of TGF, Shipping 
Companies, Marinas, Companies and Sport Fishing Bases of the country, instructive talks on the protocols, laws 
and security means to be fulfilled by those who decide to go to sea, drills of Search, rescue and maritime rescue 
actions and the celebration, last Tuesday, June 15, of Navigator's Day were some of the activities carried out 
throughout the First Nautical Safety Week, an initiative that, due to its importance for Cuba is expected to be 
held annually.
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